
             
 

Daare Arqam Maktab Madrasa 

South Dublin Maktab, Newlands Road, Lucan Dublin 
 
 

              URGENT NOTCE 
   SNOW HOLIDAYS 2018 

( 2 days ) 

 
 
Assalaamu Alaikum ww Respected parents. 
We hope and pray you are all well and in a strong state of health and Eamaan. 
  
SNOW   HOLIDAYS 
 
Inshaa'Allaah, Madrasah will be closed on Monday, 5 March 2018  and  Tuesday,  
6 March 2018 ( 2 Days ).  
 
These holidays are for the safety of Children as there is heavy collection of SNOW on the ground 
and in the Car Park of Foodball Club which will take few more days to clear off. Stay safe at home 
and make children revise their lessons.  
 
RE- OPENING 
 
Inshaa'Allah, from Wednesday 7 March 2018 Madrasa will take place at the the usual times. 
 
 
 
 
Shukran and jazak’Allahu khairan.                                              Date: 4 March 2018 
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